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I am writing to express my strong opposition to any efforts aimed at repealing 

Oregon’s vote-by-mail system. As a constituent deeply invested in the democratic 

process, I believe that vote-by-mail has been instrumental in enhancing voter 

participation, ensuring election security, and providing a convenient and accessible 

means for all Oregonians to exercise their right to vote. 


